
General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from 

Major Stationary Sources of Air Pollution 

Re-registration Notification 
 

 

 

The existing General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from Major Stationary Sources of Air 

Pollution (GPLPE), which was issued on February 24, 2006, expires on February 24, 2011. 

 

A new GPLPE was issued on November 19, 2010. The following documents can now be found 

on the Department of Environmental Protection web site at 

http://www.ct.gov/dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2709&q=324214&depNav_GID=1643:  

 

General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from Major Stationary Sources of Air 

Pollution, Issued November 19, 2010 

 

General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from Major Stationary Sources of Air Pollution 

Registration Instructions (DEP-AIR-INST-001), Revised November 19, 2010 

 

General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from Major Stationary Sources of Air Pollution 

Registration Form (DEP-AIR-REG-001), Revised November 19, 2010 

 

The GPLPE issued on November 19, 2010 contains new provisions different from the GPLPE 

that was issued on February 24, 2006.  Please review the new GPLPE carefully before 

completing the registration form. Please ensure you use the new registration form. Registrations 

submitted on the old registration form will be returned and cause a delay in processing. 

 

Once the registration forms have been completed, please submit: 

 

General Permit to Limit Potential to Emit from Major Stationary Sources of Air Pollution 

Registration Form (DEP-AIR-REG-001), with attachments 

 

$2,760 Registration Fee (Non-Refundable) 

 (50% Reduction for Municipalities) 

 

Mail to: State of Connecticut 

  Department of Environmental Protection 

  Central Permit Processing Unit 

79 Elm Street 

Hartford, Connecticut 06106-5127 

 

Please submit your registration package no later than January 24, 2011. 

 

If you no longer require coverage under the GPLPE, please submit a notification of such with 

justification by February 24, 2011to the Bureau of Air Management, Engineering and 

Enforcement Division at the address above. 

 

If you have any questions or need a hard copy of the above-listed documents mailed to you, 

please contact the Bureau of Air Management, Engineering and Enforcement Division at (860) 

424-4152. 

 

http://www.ct.gov/dep/cwp/view.asp?a=2709&q=324214&depNav_GID=1643

